
Cold Weather Recess  
 
Students will go outdoors for recess unless the temperature is below zero 
degrees including the wind chill factor.  Be sure to send your student to 
school equipped with their cold weather gear (labeled with their first and 
last name).   
 
Students must wear snow pants and boots in order to play in the snow.  We 
need to ensure students are warm and dry when they head back 
indoors.  Insulated blue jeans/sweat pants are not a substitute for snow 
pants.  
 
We do not have extra jackets, snow pants, hats, and gloves to lend out and 
are unable to accommodate students who request these. 
 


